Dear Editor,

Enclosed please find our research for your consideration with its word document form entitled as “Pulp prognosis of crown-related fractures, in relation to presence of luxation injury and root development stage.”
I can confirm that the manuscript has not been published anywhere or is not being considered publication elsewhere and has been read and approved by all of the authors.
All authors have made substantive contribution to this study, and all have reviewed the final paper prior to its submission.

I would greatly appreciate to see our paper published in OHDM. We thank you in advance and remain.

Respectfully yours,



Didem ATABEK          Alev ALAÇAM             Itır AYDINTUĞ             İlknur BALDAĞ                          
